

Henry Phillips <henrydphillips3@gmail.com>

New Auxiliary Member

Macarthur, Jennifer M CIV (USA) < Jennifer.M.MacArthur2@uscg.mil>
To:

Cc: CAROL BOBO

DANNY KIENLE

HENRY PHILLIPS

Good Afternoon

Welcome to District Thirteen! A welcome memorandum is attached, please download and save for your records. A certificate of enrollment will be sent to your Flotilla Commander for formal presentation at an appropriate time and place. An Identification Card reflecting Basically Qualified status will be issued to you once all your required Core Training (AUXCT), Basic Qualification Course II (BQCII), and Boating Safety Course have been completed. Once all required training is complete you will then be able to move forward in training and obtaining Auxiliary program certifications. Please check with your Flotilla Commander about current activities.

Here is the link to the AUXCT processes for completion:

http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=T-DEPT&category=training-options

The BQC II course can be found on the Auxiliary training web site by clicking on the link for "Basic Qual II Course" in the menu on the left side of the page:

www.cgaux.org/training

Please work with your Flotilla Commander, FSO-MT and/or flotilla mentor to complete these additional tasks so you may be issued an Aux ID card and become certified in the Auxiliary program of your choice.

For questions regarding your new membership or this email, please contact your Flotilla Commander. Thank you, and welcome aboard.

V/r

Jennifer MacArthur

Auxiliary Affairs Specialist

USCG D13 Auxiliary DIRAUX

- Memo - Enrollment - Favorable PSI.pdf